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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It gives us great pleasure to welcome you and your child to Hazel Slade Nursery part of Hazel 
Slade Primary Academy. 
 
At Hazel Slade Primary Academy the children are offered an exciting, fun and creative 
curriculum with emphasis placed on the fundamental basic skills of learning.  In addition to 
gaining language, mathematical and scientific skills your child will also be encouraged to build 
confidence, develop self-reliance, learn to make decisions and develop the ability to articulate 
feelings and ideas. 
 
Outdoor learning is a key feature of our school and we have access to a wonderful outdoor 
environment.  The Early Years pupils take part in Forest School sessions weekly.  We believe it 
is important to develop children’s social skills, self-discipline and show respect for all other 
people and for their surroundings. 
 
Our school stars: Fun, Achieve Together, Care and Talents allow all our children to develop as 
individuals whilst working together in an inclusive environment. 
 
We believe that we can only achieve the best for your child by fostering strong links between 
home and school.  There will be opportunities for you to come into school to find out about and 
share in the education of your child. 
 
The staff at Hazel Slade Primary Academy are always available to talk to you about any aspect 
of your child’s development. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Katie Challinor 
Principal 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


